
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be August 18, 2022  7PM 
 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

July ом—JR & Sony Vela 
August т—Kurt & Laura Gronbach 
August 14th—Julie Thorstad & Sarah Kennedy 
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August н—No Mass, Clergy Meeting, Burns, OR 

August р-т—Catechetical Symposium 

August ф—Finance Council Meeting 

August мм—Parish Council Meeting 

 
 

 
¢ƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 
9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴΗΗ  If you still need to 
register your child for RE classes, 
please call or come into the parish 
office to fill out a registration form.  If 
you are unable to come into the 

parish office, please e-mail Lauren at lauren.seymour@sfdsc.org 
with the childΩs name, age, date of birth,  the grade they will be 
in, what sacraments they have received, and if they will be 
receiving a sacrament this year.  Please also include the parents 
names, addresses and contact information.  

Volunteers Needed!  

Are you interested in volunteering with our youth program? The 
parish would like to offer five separate classes across the grade 
levels for our children during the 2022-2023 school year: 
Kinder/1st, First Communion (2nd or older), 3rd/4th, Confirmation 
(5th/6th or older), and Youth Group (7th-12th). However, in order 
to do this, we need volunteers! Classes will run most Sundays right 
after the 9:30 mass for about 1 hour from mid-September until the 
end of May in the Rectory. The program follows the Baker School 
District calendar. Please e-mail Lauren at lauren.seymour@sfdsc.org 
or call the parish office if you are interested in volunteering. Thank 
you!  

CONFIRMATION:  Time to register for 

Confirmation  if you have a child that is 5th grade or 

above and has been baptized and received the 

sacrament of the Eucharist  please register  your 

child. If you are an adult who has not been 

confirmed and wish to receive the sacrament please contact the 

office.  Confirmation is scheduled for April 10, 2023. 

 

FIRST COMMUNION:  Who can make their First 

Communion?  Any child who is baptized and is 7 

years (2nd grade) or older can receive the sacrament 

of the Holy Eucharist.  The sacrament of 

reconciliation is scheduled for March 16, 2023 and 

the Holy Eucharist is scheduled for May 21st. 

 

MENΩS DAY OF DESERT RETREAT: άBECOMING A TRUE MAN OF 
GODέ 

On September 17th Father Bailey 
Clemens will conduct a menΩs retreat.  
The retreat will be from 7:00am to 
5:00pm here at the cathedral.  
Breakfast and lunch will be provided. 

This is open for all men and if you have 
a teenage son bring him with you. Registration is $30.00.  For 
further information please contact the office. 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in August!  Ben Norton, Greg 
Woydziak, Anthony Botello, Denzil 
Robbins, Mark DeLong, Fr. Suresh 
Telagani, Damien Yervasi, Wayne 

Olmstead, Paul Hoelscher, Jim Colton, Blake Marlia!   

Congratulations to George Johnson, Grace 
Kennedy, Regina Luna, Arlyn Orszulak, Cayden 
Sandberg, Evolet and Tristan Belavic, for 
completing Altar Server Training.  A very special 
thank you to Garik Orszulak for helping with the 
training. 

Congratulation to Dawson Miller, Gustavo 
Estevan Bedolla, Derek Miller, Jasmin Jimenez, 
Ivan Rodriguez Medreno, Alan Bedolla, Eduardo 
Ibarra, Jose Manuel Ibarra, Maripaz Gonzalez 
Sierra, who received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation at St. AnthonyΩs Church in North Powder on Sunday 

Hi I³m Marisa Fuzi, I was born and raised in Baker City and 
received my sacraments here at St. Francis de Sales Cathedral. I 
graduated from Baker High School and am currently working at 
Behlen Country Farm and Ranch Equipment.  I³m planning to 
attend World Youth Day 2023 in Lisbon, Portugal. Over the past 
several years my faith has deepened in a variety of different ways 
and I would love to take this time in Portugal to find other Cath-
olic youth to connect with as well as to take the time to deepen my 
faith in different ways and grow closer to God and Our Lady Of 
Fatima. I would be really blessed by any financial and/or prayer 
support you would be willing to share with me, to make this trip 
possible. God bless you all, and thank you!   

mailto:lauren.seymour@sfdsc.org

